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                             Minutes of Meeting of the PPG held in Central Surgery   
                                                     Monday 23rd May 2016

Members present     Chris Lloyd, Vivien Mangan, Clyde Saunders, Steve Smith, John Vousden, 

Chris Gasper, Ann and Martin Tweed, Julie Chambers, Margaret Treadaway, Doctor Alwan

Welcome

Apologies There were no apologies
The group members and Christine presented their sincere condolences to Mr Clyde Saunders on the sad death of Mrs Brenda Saunders. 

Questions to ask a Partner, if available – Matters arose during the meeting.
Matters arising of the meeting 23rd May 2016 - 
Physio Patients can’t get through on phone Chris Gasper has written to the Hospital for an explanation and will follow this up.
Surgery T.V. for giving information in the waiting room. Funding has been secured and the project can now go ahead.
The CCG had announced that Southend is high on the list for Hip Replacements and the Group asked why. Chris has asked the CCG and awaits a response. An elderly population and a dry climate may contribute. 

Requesting prescriptions on line system is now better for patients

Generic drugs will be prescribed if O.K. for patients – 
Health Event
It was agreed to hold a Health Event for surgery patients in September with the subject of Diabetics.

Prescribing Antibiotics should not be done when conditions are likely to improve without them. -  This will be included into the September Health Event. 

It is not mandatory for the surgery to have a Defibrillator but many public buildings and surgeries are getting one. This wouldn’t be covered by NHS funds so we would have to raise the cost ourselves amounting to £1,000 or so.
Christine will check with the Surgery bank about opening an account to raise funds. She will enquire about Registering for a Lottery Grant.
Discussions with Doctor Alwan 

The surgery follows guidelines on prescribing Antibiotics using Post Dated Prescriptions where necessary.  National Publicity and Leaflets, are available.
The Surgery follows guidelines on repeat prescriptions.
A&E are worried about complaints so give antibiotics more freely than GPs.
A Pharmacist will help a lot and can provide ear drops for blocked ears if there is no infection.
The CCG has decided that Gluten Free products will not be prescribed in Southend. The Surgery though will subscribe a limited range of GF products if patients need it.
Cruise Bereavement Care is part of a national charity that offers support to those affected by sudden or traumatic death of someone close to them, especially where family and friend support is not available. They have 30 trained volunteers in Southend. They can arrange home visits and have a drop in centre, by appointment, in Clarence Road that is open for a time each Monday. 
Contact 0845 266 9710 www.cruse-essex.org.uk

Any Other Business

Next meeting Monday July 18th 2016 at1.00PM at the Surgery

Apologies to Christine Lloyd christinelloyd@nhs.net
